
Hampden Council on Aging – March , 2021 

 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty, Cliff Bombard,  Monique Downey, Sue 
Haskins, John Flynn and Nancy Willoughby 

Absent: Dee Vermette, Deb Mahoney and Tina Doran 

Meeting held via Zoom starting a 9:00 AM and called to order at 9:04AM 

Meeting minutes for February, 2021 were read and approved. 

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and Budget and they were approved. 

Budget not approved by the Selectmen until May 10 Town Meeting. 

Activities: There Easter dinner will be held April 1st.  

The Senior Center is not giving any more Covid shots. However, they are working with clients to get 
them appointments. 

Outreach is very busy with fuel assistance, brown bag, snap program and the Memory Café. 

The YMCA is going to start Zoom classes for some of the exercise programs. More info will be available 
at a later date. 

There is a shoe collection fundraiser that has started to help raise funds for the Building Expansion fund. 

The tax prep program has been is ongoing now. 

There is no information as to when the Center will be able to reopen.  

Meeting was adjourned at 9:17 AM 

Respectfully submitted 

Marty Jacque 


